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 Effective June 25, 2020, New York State, New Jersey  and Connecticut have announced a joint 

incoming travel advisory that all individuals traveling from states with significant community spread of 

Covid-19 must quarantine for a 14 day period from the time of last contact within the identified states. 

Significant community spread is defined as any state with a positive test rate higher than 10 per 100,000 

residents over a 7- day rolling average or a state with 10% or higher positivity rate over a 7-day rolling 

average. As of June 26, 2020 this quarantine applies to the following states: Alabama, Arkansas, Arizona, 

California, Delaware, Florida, Georgia, Iowa, Idaho, Kansas, Louisiana, Mississippi, North Carolina, 

Nevada, Oklahoma, South Carolina, Tennessee, Texas, Utah. 

 The list of prohibited states where such community spread occurred, will be updated regularly 

by New York State. Please check the following link for the updated list of states: 

https://coronavirus.health.ny.gov/covid-19-travel-advisory 

 In response to the NYS directives, employees returning from travel to a designated state may 

return to work but only after being tested for COVID-19. Testing should be done as soon as possible 

(within 24hrs) to ensure they are not positive. A returning employee should notify Keith Scherberger, 

Community Hab Coordinator to schedule a date of return to work. 

 If the employee test negative for COVID-19, they may return to work but should continue to 

monitor temperature and symptoms for the next 14 days. If the employee test positive, they must 

quarantine at home for 14 days. 

 A returning employee who declines to be tested must quarantine at home for 14 days as per the 

Governor’s directives and will not be eligible for pay during this time period and will not be on a job 

protected leave. 

Please note that the policy related to travel restrictions is subject to change as the situation evolves. 

 These restrictions are an important representation of our commitment to controlling the impact 

of COVID-19 on the health and safety of all person’s supported and employee’s. 

We thank you, for your cooperation as always. If anyone has any questions regarding this, please do not 

hesitate to contact us.  

Thank you, 

Mykisha Adejumo           Ashley Vail, MPA 
Community Programs RN Supervisor       Director of Operations/QIDP 

Office: 585-861-6817 x7                     Office: 585-861-6817 x4 
Fax: 585.672.6551         Fax: 585-444-1739 

Email: mykishaadejumo@trinityassistance.org      Email: ashleyvail@trinityassistance.org 
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